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18/02/2021  14:20:522020/3737/P OBJ Rupert Berkmann Dear Sir, Dear Madame,

I am writing to you concerning the redevelopment of the Hostel on 248-250 Camden Road. 

We are concerned about the aesthetic of the proposed building and the potential impact on the adjacent 

streets that will be affected by the change of tenancy to the property. We are already fighting a influx of drug 

takers in Camden mews and surrounding areas, our fear is that this environment might not be suitable for 

vulnerable and persons at risk. We remain available at all times to discuss.
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